
TO:  Staff Senate Members 
 
FROM:  Susan Falbo 
 
DATE:  February 20, 2012  
 
SUBJECT: January 25, 2012 Minutes  



The President’s Alumni Liaison Committee incorporates current students.  Specific criteria must 



 Governance survey results indicate that we still need to work on improving 
communication.   

 





 Mr. Murphy gave words of gratitude for work done on Christmas Breakfast; donations 
and website work. 

 
No adjournment.  Meeting broke out into Roundtable discussions at 11:30am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted By, 

 
Catherine Murphy 
Secretary, Staff Senate 


